
We wish to oppose the proposal for higher natural gas and fuels in general. We use propane to heat our 
home. It is our only source of heat. At our age now we  cannot afford any other way to heat our home. 
With fixed incomes the possibility of higher fuel costs will definitely be a strain on our living.  
 
Thank you, 
Joe & Lea Greenwood 
 


